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Program Directors Committee Meeting Summary                                                                                                                                                                   Thursday, September 12, 2013                                                            
1. Shelly Wharton and Jennifer Gray, SHC-Medina, Presentation: Evacuation by Any Means Necessary (presentation will be sent in separate emails)
2. Jeff Davis: Waiver Rate Increases in OS/OC and Transportation have a target date of January 1, 2014 for implementation (Handout).  Increases in H/PC will be addressed in 2014.
3. Conference Moderating: moderators needed for several sessions. Contact Terri Derry if you can help.
4. Rules Discussion: the committee discussed overly burdensome compliance requirements. OPRA is preparing a list for discussion with DODD. 
5. Updates

Money Management: waiting on DODD to re-draft proposed rule.
LOC: DODD behind schedule on pilot packets. All pilot participants are encouraged       to continue submitting packets. Implementation, which had been scheduled for January of 2014 has been delayed. Volunteers in the project report that the new process will be an improvement over what currently exists.

DODD MUI Forms: the revised forms for reporting on UBS, Law Enforcement and Unscheduled Hospitalizations are on DODD’s website. 
ODH/DODD Streamlining: OPRA’s feedback on the proposal was shared. Changes are being made and will be discussed at a stakeholder meeting on 9/27. 
SSA Rule: Last Call for Comments! The DODD hearing is 9/25. Please get any comments to Anita ASAP. (Handout)
Behavior Support: OPRA’s comments and licensure/ICF tag comparison were shared. (Handout)
6. Surveys: licensure requesting 3 or 4 “clarifications” to POC’s
7. Future Meeting Dates/Topics: The next Program Directors Committee meeting is November 14, 2013. The group requested information on private duty nursing and would like to hear from DODD on the new MAIS.
